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The Sleuth Scoop 

Important Dates: 

Progress Reports:  Monday, February 7 

Random Acts of Kindness Day:  Thursday, 

February 17 

E-Learning Day:  Friday, February 18 

President’s Day Holiday: Monday, February 21 

Teacher Inservice Day:  Tuesday, February 22 

What’s Up in… 

2nd Grade- Throughout January and February, 

2nd grade is learning about different habitats and 

the animals that live there. We will be taking a 

closer look at how animals and plants live in each 

habitat. 

6th Grade- 6th grade is participating in the Great 

Kindness Challenge 1/24-1/28. The kind acts on the 

kindness checklist focus on key kindness concepts:  

caring (incl. self-care), respect, gratitude and 

inclusiveness. 

6th grade is beginning geometry which will be useful 

in their house projects they will be starting in April 

and May.  Currently they are able to determine the 

square footage of a building through the use of 

geometry and finding the area of different 

shapes.  They are also finishing up World War II and 

will begin learning how the United States became a 

superpower as a result of the war.  
 

 

Electives- Our Art students will have an 

opportunity to enter the contest, “Doodle for 

Google. Mrs. Graham has entry forms and will allow 

time for the students to work on this during class 

time and send in any submissions for them. Maybe 

we’ll see their art in a Google search one day!! 

Art classes have started “Clay Wars”, inspired by 
the TV show, “Cake Wars”. The students are 
teamed up and given a ball of clay, then tasked with 
something to make. They have between 5-7 
minutes to create, then a panel of “judges” choose 
the favorite. 
 

 

Boasting on our Bears… 

 Five Varsity football players were 

named to the All-County team.  

Congratulations to Levi Arington, 

Randriquis McCary, Matthew 

Shanholtzer, Kylan Thomas and 

Z’londre Tyus…Go Bears! 

 Eligible students in grades 7 and 8 

received invitations to join Jr. Beta Club 

recently.  Congratulations!! 

Special Events 

We will celebrate Random Acts of Kindness 

Day on February 17. 

DID YOU KNOW? 

A group of bears is called a sleuth.  So…Billingsley 

students, parents, faculty/staff and community 

members are all part of our BHS Sleuth (family)! 


